
From:                                 "Kirsty Matthews" <kirsty.matthews75@gmail.com>
Sent:                                  Mon, 22 Nov 2021 17:36:19 +1100
To:                                      "City of Wagga Wagga" <Council@wagga.nsw.gov.au>
Subject:                             Attention to the General Manager

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you know this is a phishing email please forward to 
servicedesk@wagga.nsw.gov.au.

To the General Manager, 
I would like to request a fee waiver ($105.00) for the reservation of a section of the Victory 
Memorial Gardens by our community group (Stand in the Park). The booking request was 
lodged today 22/11/21. 

Essentially, the event is an extension of our weekly Sunday meets, but given this weekend is part 
of a nationally coordinated event for freedoms and human rights, we may attract larger numbers 
than our usual 40 or so. I would estimate approximately 250 pple. 
We will have guest speakers on the day and some live music by local well-known artists. Our 
events are always well run, organised, peaceful and we are always respectful of the grounds. 

Given we are a voluntary organisation, we would very much appreciate consideration for waiver 
of the park fees. 
I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. Should you require any further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0401523121. 
Regards
Kirsty Matthews
Stand in the Park (SITP) admin. 

Version: 1, Version Date: 23/11/2021
Document Set ID: 5525797


